
Last Call for Registration: Heart Rhythm Congress 2009

This year, there will be an Arrhythmia Alliance Patients' Day, Sunday 18th October, dedicated solely to all those who wish to learn more about
their condition from leading international medical experts, ask questions and talk with fellow patients and carers.

People who book directly through the Arrhythmia Alliance are eligible for the reduced cost of
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